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,l Oar Mission meetings have been regularly conducted, one on 
Tuesday evening and on Sabbath evenings. Members of the 
Association have kindly assisted me in these meetings, and also 
Mr. Grierson ; and as the results of our labour we have reaeon to 
believe that several have been led to seek and 8nd the Lord Jeans 
Christ as their Saviour.

In the past year I have made 30Î9 visits and distributed a large 
number of Tracis and other religious papers. In order that I 
might assist sufferers in cases of extreme need, Mr. Jost has 
kindly handed me four dollars. I would respectfully remind 
those who\ are disposed to be charitable of the urgent necessity 
there existé for this.”
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The Wednesday afternoon meeting of the Committee, for Prayer, 

Conference and managing the Sabbath afternoon services, has been 
regularly sustained» We express our gratitude to those clergymen 
who addressed the crowds of young people who attend the Sabbath 
meetings. We feel sure many a young man has been led to a better 
and nobler life through their earnest appeals and affectionate warn­
ings. Our thanks are due to Mr. Jost tor the use of a fine Cabinet 
Organ, thus adding to the interest of our meetings. These meetings 
must be well sustained. Hundreds come to hear the glad tidings, 

the deep responsibility resting upon us to have 
well prepared addresses. Opportunities are given us to see the class 
in whom we are so deeply interested, of their sinfulness by nature, 
and their need of a Saviour. Souls have been given us in the past 
to encourage us in this good work. Let us strive earnestly during 
this year to lead more young men to a happier life.
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and we must feel?

John S. Maclean, 
Chairman.

THE VISITING SIOK COMMITTEE
Beport that they have visited duiing the year all cases of sickness 
among members of the Association, which have been brought to their 
notice»

Out of so large an Association, the number of members sick has 
been very small ; which fact calls for united thanks to our Heavenly 
Father for this token of His kind, and loving care.

Tour committee again urge upon all, the necessity of acquainting 
the Secretary when any brother is ill, that no time may be lost, before 
visiting him, and doing all we can for his comfort and happiness.

John S. Smith, 
Chairman.
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